
 

 

 

Stewards Notes – 8/25/2021 
 

IAM 912 GDA Golf Outing – This Friday, Aug. 27, we will be holding our 23rd Annual golf 

outing for the Guide Dogs of America.  A full field will spend the day on the links of 

Glenview Golf Course in Cincinnati.  Important times: Registration starting at 10:30 AM; 

Lunch opens at 11 AM; golfing begins at 1 PM with a shotgun start.   

 
Casino Night At Belterra Raffle Party Final Results – Last Saturday, August 21, we had a 

great turnout and raised money the Yellow Ribbon Foundation. Motorcycle riders began 

their day at Fricker’s off I-71.  Their route meandered through the area and ultimately 

ended at Smokin’ This And That in Florence, KY.  Along with great BBQ and conversation, 

multiple side raffles and a split-the-pot were held, along with main event of the evening – 

the Casino Night at Belterra raffle.  The winner, Michael DeFour, was announced on the 

IAM 912 Facebook page live at 5 PM.  In the end, a check for $9,600 was presented to 

Keith Maupin of the Yellow Ribbon Foundation. Thanks to everyone’s hard work 

(especially Brother Glen Carpenter), the event was a great success.    

 
2021 Fall Glove Exchange - The exchange/checkout will be taking place today (Tuesday 

August 24th), and tomorrow (August 25th) in Building 500 near column X25 (DETO 

Electrical shop).  Please see area flyers for further details. 

 
Fall Computer Classes – See area flyers for details on the new computer classes that will 

be held online in September and October.  Classes are for an all-in-one desktop and a 

MacBook Air.  Registration is Sept. 7 & 8.   

 
September Gun Raffle – This month’s raffle will be for a S&W MP1522.  The drawing will 

be at the October meeting.  Tickets are $10 each, 3/$25, or 10/$50.  See flyer for more 

details.  YOU MUST BE PRESENT TO WIN.   

 
Committeman “Mator” Martini’s Retirement Party – At 2 PM on Tuesday, August 31, we 

are going to raise a glass and send Mator properly into retirement.  Location: The Pike 

Bar & Grill at 10010 Springfield Pike; Cincinnati, OH 45215.   

 
September Monthly Meeting – We are hoping that our next meeting will be at the Ford 

UAW 863 Hall (10708 Reading Road).  Please look for updates and we hope to see you 

there.   


